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Dear delegates,  

On behalf of the whole team of SIMUN, we are delighted to welcome you to the World Health 

Organization Committee. It will be a pleasure to work by your side during these sessions. We 

are Almudena Quireza Iriberri, Sofía García Delgado, Carlos Daniel Guerrero Gaspar, and 

Aldo Badillo Hernández. SIMUN has been a wonderful experience for all of us and we hope 

you enjoy it as much as we have. 

Taking part in this Model will allow you to develop important abilities, skills, and 

meaningful relationships that can provide you with a different perspective of the world. 

Your participation will not only entail hard work but also the compromise to adhere to your 

values and contribute to an insightful debate, where each and every one of us will strive to 

shed a light on diverse issues.  

Currently, we face several global problems that concern the international 

community, some of which have had a profound impact on our daily lives. That being said, it 

is necessary to elaborate and design a solution with our own ideas to create a real change 

and leave these issues in the past. Therefore, please consider that accepting different 

standpoints will enhance a better flow of the debate. Also, remember that innovation and 

creativity are crucial for today’s youth to thrive and shine. 

C. Everett Koop, America's prominent general surgeon once said: “life affords no 

greater responsibility, no greater privilege, than the raising of the next generation”. So, 

without further ado, let us begin this raising and give your best at SIMUN 2022. 

Sincerely, 

The Academic Chair of the World Health Organization 


